
Hill View Primary Academy 
 
Year 6 Celebration Evening               20th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

This year we will be acknowledging the end of Year 6 with a demonstration of 

achievements and experiences of the children’s time at Hill View by way of a celebration 

ceremony. 

We would like all of the children to attend the event but if your child is unable to attend, 

please could we ask that you discuss this with the class teacher as soon as possible. 

Children will need to wear school uniform on that evening and arrive at Kimmeridge 

House by 5.50 pm in order to seat them with their class. 

• Thursday 18th July 2024 

• 6pm (doors open from 5.40pm) 

• Kimmeridge House, Bournemouth University, Talbot Campus 

Tickets for guests are currently limited to two per child. We will inform you if any further 

tickets become available. 

Please fill in the request slip below and return to school as soon as possible. 

The event will take place within Kimmeridge House; location 15 on the map. There is 

free parking available on the University Campus and visitors are welcome to use any car 

park. All car parks will be open at that time of the day, with no restrictions. We have attached 

a map for your information. 

We look forward to seeing you on the night and celebrating the children’s time at Hill 

View.  

 

Year 6 Team 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

YEAR 6 CELEBRATION EVENING – Thursday 18th July – BOURNEMOUTH UNIVERSITY 

 

Child’s name:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Class:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Number of tickets (maximum 2): 

 

If there is further availability, I would like ____ extra tickets. 

 

 
 



 

 


